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T-Mobile USA, Inc.
12920 SE 38th Street, Bellevue, WA 98006

July 18, 2008

Via Electronic Mail

Ms. Rebecca Beaton

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket UT-061789 — In the Matter of the Request of Verizon Northwest Inc. For
Assignment of Telephone Number Resources

Dear Ms. Beaton:

As the Commission will recall, Verizon Northwest, Inc. (“Verizon”) requested a
ten thousand block (425-302-NXX) on behalf of T-Mobile via the Commission’s
established safety valve procedures. T-Mobile requested these numbers for internal
business operations for a corporate facility located in Bothell, Washington.

At the time of the Commission’s approval of this specific safety valve request, T-
Mobile agreed to provide updated utilization information for the relevant ten thousand
block in conjunction with our biannual filing of the Federal Communications
Commission (“FCC”) Number Resource Utilization and Forecasting Report (“NRUEF”).
T-Mobile provided such information on August 1, 2007 and February 1, 2008. T-Mobile
has utilized, and continues to use the vast majority of numbers in the ten thousand block
consistent with our communicated plan to provide telecommunication services at our T-
Mobile facility in Bothell.

Since T-Mobile continues to have a high utilization rate for this block, and the
Commission has access to the utilization information via the NRUF (from which T-
Mobile’s report is derived), T-Mobile intends to cease reporting on this information. We
are available to work with the Commission should there be any questions regarding T-
Mobile’s utilization of this block in the future.
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Please contact me should you have any questions or wish to discuss further.

Very truly yours,
AN 0y ting
Teri Y. Ohta
Senior Corporate Counsel

Cc: Anna Miller

12920 SE 38th Street, Bellevue, WA 98006



